
First Tuesday Films           Free popcorn and comfy seats at all films! 

 
Hell or High Water (2016): Tuesday, March 7th at 2:00 PM 
        Texas brothers — Toby (Chris Pine), and Tanner (Ben Foster), come together after years divided to rob branches of the bank  
        threatening to foreclose on their family land. For them, the hold-ups are just part of a last-ditch scheme to take back a future that seemed       
        to have been stolen from under them. Justice seems to be theirs, until they find themselves on the radar of Texas Ranger Marcus (Jeff    
        Bridges) looking for one last grand pursuit on the eve of his retirement, and his half-Comanche partner, Alberto (Gil Birmingham). 
 

Harry and Snowman (2016): Tuesday, April 4th at 2:00 PM 
        Dutch immigrant, Harry deLeyer, journeyed to the United States after World War II and developed a transformative relationship with a      
        broken down Amish plow horse he rescued off a slaughter truck bound for the glue factory.  Harry paid eighty dollars for the horse and  
        named him Snowman.  In less than two years, Harry & Snowman went on to win the triple crown of show jumping, beating the nation’s  
        blue bloods.  Eighty-six year old Harry tells their Cinderella love story firsthand, as he continues to train on  today’s show jumping circuit. 

Hot Chicks with Sticks 

The knitters will meet on Mondays,  
March 6th and 20th  at 6:30 PM 

Like to knit? All knitters are welcome to join this friendly 
group. (Crochet is welcome too!) Ultra-talented knitter,  

Diana Cowles, facilitates. 

Book Discussion 

Tuesday, March 21st at 6:30 PM 
 

Redeployment 
By Phil Klay (Led by Bill Goba) 
 

Phil Klay's Redeployment takes readers to the frontlines of 
the wars in Iraq and Afghanistan, asking us to understand 
what happened there, and what happened to the soldiers 
who returned. Interwoven with themes of brutality and faith, 
guilt and fear, helplessness and survival, the characters in 
these stories struggle to make meaning out of chaos. 
 

All readers welcome. Light refreshments served.  

Free Magazines on Your iPad, 
Phone, Tablet, or Computer —  
Try Zinio!  

Go to www.lebanonctlibrary.org to borrow from Zinio with your 
library barcode. No expiration dates or overdue fines! You don’t 
have to read US Weekly or Woman’s World in the supermarket 
checkout line anymore. (We have Men’s Health, too!) 

2017 

Equinox and the Arts XXII 

March 18th - April 20th, 2017 

The Friends of Jonathan Trumbull Library are proud to again 
sponsor an art show to celebrate the arrival of spring and to 
showcase local artists. The work will be on exhibit during 
library hours. You will be inspired by the talent on display. 
(Participation by local artists is welcome; drop off will be  
during library hours March 7th - 11th). Free Drawing Lessons with  

Kent Rice 

Thursdays, March 9 - April 13 from 4 - 6 PM 

Free beginning to intermediate drawing lessons with a 
Lyme Academy trained artist. Class will be primarily with 
charcoal, but you may bring your own medium. Charcoal, 
paper, and easels supplied. Previous participants welcome 
to return.  Please call to register. Limit 10 participants. 

Museum Passes at the Library 

Don’t get stuck inside! Borrow one of our many museum 
passes for free or reduced admission to these attractions: 
 

 Connecticut’s Old State House 
 CT State Parks and Forests Day Pass 
 Florence Griswold Museum 
 Lutz Children’s Museum 
 Mystic Aquarium Institute for Exploration 
 Mystic Seaport: The Museum of America and the Sea 
 New Britain Museum of American Art 
 Roger Williams Park Zoo 
 Wadsworth Atheneum Museum of Art 



Pokémon Club 

Saturday, March 18th at 10:00 AM 

All ages welcome. 

Get ready to swap cards and wage battles against your 
friends. Are you new to Pokémon? Not to worry! We have 
plenty of experienced players who will be happy to show  

you the ropes. 

Read, Rock, & Rhyme: 
Infants to 24 months & their caregivers 

Wednesdays at 10:30 AM 

March 1st, 8th, 22nd, 29th 

Read, Rock and Rhyme is fashioned after the Mother Goose 
on the Loose program that integrates the latest research in  
early literacy and infant brain development with traditional story 
time elements. Join us as we share books, rhymes, musical  
instruments, songs, movement, flannel board tales, puppets, 
finger plays, and more.  
 

This program is designed for the birth to 24 month audience, 
but siblings are welcome. Open play is available at the end of 
the program.   

Time for Stories:  
2s, 3s, & their caregivers 

Mondays at 10:00 AM 

March 6th, 20th, & 27th 

Time for Stories is an early literacy program filled with age-
appropriate activities. Please join us for stories, rhymes, 

flannel boards, finger plays, music, and more.  

This program is designed for a preschool audience, but 
siblings are welcome. Open play is available at the end of 

the program. 

Saturday Stories 

Saturday, March 25th at 10:00 AM  

Ages 2 - 4 and their parents/caregivers 

For all of you who are unable to attend Monday morning stories! 
Please join us for stories, rhymes, flannel boards, finger plays, 
music, and more. 
 

This program is designed for a preschool audience, but siblings 
are welcome. Open play is available at the end of the program. 

Silly Song Sing-a-Long  

with Edward Leonard 

Tuesday, March 7th  

at 6:00 PM 

Ages 3 and up.  

A Silly Song Sing-A-Long is a mix of popular children's 
songs, interactive musical games, dance, movement, 

and rhythms. Kids (and their grown-up friends) will sing, 
dance, and act silly with me, my guitars, drums, and grab 

bag of musical surprises and gags.  

Designed mostly for children ages 10 and under (either a 
mix of ages, or just birth to preschool), this program is 
educational, creative, and entertaining; it's a perfect 

quality time event for parent, caregiver, and child.  

Youth Services 

Teen Book Discussion 

Tuesday, March 28th at 6:30 PM 

Bring various suggestions with you as we discuss future titles. 

Home School Building Club 

Tuesday, March 14th at 2:00 PM 

All ages welcome.  
 

Duplo and Lego bricks will be available for your children to 
create with while you network with other caregivers and  

explore our collection of materials. 

@JonathanTrumbullLibrary 


